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		Congratulations Joshua,
Your story “The Anti-Vaccine Movement And The Dangers Of Unreliable Information” has been published on Slant!
 
We believe that you deserve a platform that respects your work. That's why we devoted our experienced team to fact-checking, editing, and packaging your story for success.
 
Now that your story is published, it's your turn to do some social media magic. While editing is important, in order to make a big impact on your community, it's important to share your story on your social channels.
 
Thank you for giving us the chance to publish your story.
 
Best,
Jess Dickerson , News Editor @ Slant
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